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Ethanol Report on 2011

RFA’s Bob Dinneen on Ethanol Policy, Getting E15 Moving, and Upcoming Ethanol Conference

Now that 2010 is just a memory and Congressional leaders are returning to Washington this week to open the first session of the 112th Congress, what does the future hold for ethanol?

In this edition of “The Ethanol Report,” Renewable Fuels Association president and CEO Bob Dinneen gets out his crystal ball and talks about the year ahead for the ethanol industry.

Dinneen discusses the future for ethanol policy in the new Congress, what the EPA needs to do yet as far as getting E15 on the road, the next step in the challenge to California’s Low Carbon Fuel Standard, and plans for the 16th annual National Ethanol Conference, February 20-22 in Phoenix.
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The audio is voiced by reporter Cindy Zimmerman in the format of a complete program called "The Ethanol Report." Please feel free to use as you wish, edited or in its complete form. If you have any problems downloading the audio file, please contact ZimmComm New Media at 573-896-5842.
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